
Dear Friends, 
 
Following the guidelines of Broward County & CDC, we have developed the following plan for this 
year’s High Holiday services to take place on site at the Chai Center, we are confident that everyone 
will adhere to them strictly. 
 
There will be 2 services for both Rh & YK. A Outdoor Patio Minyin and Indoor sanctuary minyan, each 
person will have one chair placed at least 6 feet away from the nearest chair. 
 
Children under Bar Mitzvah or Bat mitzvah will only be allowed to attend the children’s service. 
 
You may not come to services if you feel: 
a. Even slightly unwell (fever, excessive coughing, or sniffling);  
b. You have been exposed to someone who tested positive for COVID-19 within the last 14 days; or  
c. You have any underlying health issues that put you at greater risk (obesity, heart disease, liver 
disease, diabetes, immunocompromised, respiratory issues and so on). 
 
Adults over 65 – Please consult with your Physician, to ensure that it is safe for you to join the 
Minyan. 
 

a) Masks must always be worn by everyone on the Chai Center property.  
b) Please disinfect your hands when you arrive.  
c) Chairs will be disinfected before and after each service. 

 
No socializing will be allowed on shul property either before or after davening but are greatly 
encouraged to continue remotely. 
 
THESE RULES WILL BE STRICYLY ENFORCED, WITHOUT EXCEPTION. IF YOU CHOOSE TO ATTEND A 
SERVICE, YOU DO SO AT YOUR OWN RISK, FOR WHICH THE SHUL TAKES NO RESPONSIBILTY. 
 
Please check back regularly for updates & adjustments based on the latest circumstances and 
guidelines.   
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